
Believing in every student 

A Message from the Board of Trustees 

We are so excited to welcome our students and staff back to school! Our Central Office team, school 
administrators and many other staff have worked hard to take care of many details around safety 
protocols, so that our students can enter into this school year full of enthusiasm. Our staff are going out of 
their way to deliver a world of opportunity to our students. 

Schools in Chinook’s Edge have been required to modify some routines, and safety is on our minds more 
than ever. Be assured your child will be well looked after. Our schools are prepared, our teachers and staff 
are keen, and our students can now embark on an exciting year with confidence. We are looking forward 
to engaging every student in meaningful learning so they can achieve higher levels of success throughout 
their lifetime. On behalf of the entire Board and Central Office team, we wish everyone a fantastic year in 
Chinook’s Edge, ​where students come first! 

Allan Tarnoczi, Chair 

Board of Trustees 

 

Chinook’s Edge Trustees: 
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Trudy James​ (Ward 7 – Olds / Reed Ranch) 
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Please​ ​click here​ to read the latest updates from the Board of Trustees. 

 

https://www.cesd73.ca/documents/general/Aug%2027%20Board%20eNews.pdf
https://www.cesd73.ca/documents/general/Aug%2027%20Board%20eNews.pdf

